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Circular 006/2023 
27 February 2023 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
Fedics/Bistro Operations Staff 
 
Fedics have got off to a great start and the Residents complimented staff on the excellent meals served 
today which were delicious.  
 
Keenen Malan, Site Manager has a competent team with him to ensure that service and quality of food 
is maintained. We are happy to welcome back chef, Grant Schultz in the kitchen and he will be 
supported by waitrons Gretchen Gilbert and Shannen Prince.  
 
 

  
Keenan Malan – Site Manager Grant Schultz - Chef 

  
Gretchen Gilbert - Waitron Shannen Prince - Waitron 

  
Your sincerely, 

 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager: Diep River 

 


